SeaTac Severe Weather

In the event of severe weather, the goal of the City’s Public Works Department, is to have all designated city priority arterial routes passable as soon as possible to ensure safe access for fire, medical and police response, as well as transit, school buses and commuter traffic.

Salt brine is sprayed as weather permits, in anticipation of freezing temperatures, to prevent frost or black ice from forming and prevent snow from sticking to the road.

In snow events your PW team works around the clock to have the established list of priority roads cleared and then begin the residential streets as soon as weather allows the team to move on from the priority list, when necessary.

Priority Plowing Roads:
International Blvd			South 152nd Street to South 216th Street
Military Road S.			South 128th Street to South 164th Street
Military Road S.			South 166th Street to South 176th Street
Military Road S.			South 176th Street to South 229th Street
34th Avenue S.			South 160th Street to South 176thth Street.
South 160th Street			Overpass to Military Road South
Des Moines Memorial Drive 		South 128th Street to South 208th Street
South 200th Street			Military Road S. to Des Moines Mem. Drive S.
South 188th Street 			Orillia Road South to 8th Avenue South
South 154th Street			International Blvd to Des Moines Mem. Drive S
South 128th Street 			Des Moines Memorial Drive to Military Road S.
South 170th Street 			Port Freeway to 53rd Avenue S.
[bookmark: _GoBack]South 176th Street 			International Blvd to City Limits
28th Avenue South			South 188th Street to S. 200th Street
26th/24th Avenue South		South 200th Street to South 208th Street

Possible road closures due to steep hills:
South 216th Street      			Military Road S. to 42nd Avenue S.
South 200th Street 			28th Avenue S. to 18th Avenue S.
34th Avenue South			South 160th Street to S. 164th Street

Direct Questions or Report Road Hazards to Public Works Maintenance Shop, 206.973.4770


